
 

 

FIRM PARTICIPATION NEEDED!!! 

Congress For The New Urbanism - AIA Sponsored Reception 

Attention All Firms! 
The Congress For The New Urbanism will be hosting their annual congress in Louisville from June 

12-15th, 2019 and will welcome over 1,500 attendees to connect architects, urban planners, 

and place makers from around the globe to explore innovative solutions to local challenges 

with world-renowned experts. This unique event is a fantastic opportunity to engage with a 

broader audience about the place we call home and to discuss emerging trends and new 

technical solutions for the future of Louisville and surrounding regions. 

 

As part of an AIA KY, AIA-CKC, AIA-EKC, and AIA Northern Kentucky group effort, we are 

asking for your firms “Best of Kentucky” urban design project(s) to display at a planned 

event hosted by AIA in Louisville for CNU attendees during the conference. AIA-CKC and 

Lynn Imaging will coordinate the format, printing, and set up of display boards for the event. 

All that is needed is: 

 

� One or two urban design projects per firm 

� 1-2 images of the project 

� Firm’s logo 

� 50 words or less description of the project 

 

Please forward by email to Chuck Netherton -  aia.ckc.president@gmail.com 

 

Deadline for submissions is May 27th 

 

  


